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From: A_FOIAacknowledgement@groups.state.gov
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2020 3:55 PM
To: Ringger, Devin Charles
Subject: Ref: F-2020-05127, Freedom of Information Act Acknowledgement

*** EXTERNAL EMAIL ***  

**THIS EMAIL BOX IS NOT MONITORED, PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL.** 

Mr. Gottlieb: 
This email acknowledges receipt of your March 2, 2020, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) (5 U.S.C. § 552) 
request received by the U.S. Department of State, Office of Information Programs and Services on April 2, 
2020, regarding diplomatic cables originating from Kabul or Washington DC regarding contracting or 
reconstruction projects and/or private security companies and terrorist or insurgent finance. This Office 
assigned your request the subject reference number and placed it in the simple processing track where it will be 
processed as quickly as possible. See 22 CFR § 171.11(h). If you have any questions regarding your request, 
please contact our FOIA Requester Service Center or our FOIA Public Liaison by email at 
FOIAstatus@state.gov or telephone at 202-261-8484. 
**THIS EMAIL BOX IS NOT MONITORED, PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL.** 
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